
 
 
 
SIGURDSON RECEIVES KRPA AWARD 
Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department’s Gayle Sigurdson, 
recreation programmer, was recently awarded with the 
Distinguished New Professional Award from the membership of 
the Kansas Recreation and Parks Association at its annual 
conference held in Manhattan, Kan., earlier this month. Gayle was 
recognized for her outstanding service and support of the parks and 
recreation profession at the local level, as well as her leadership in 
expanding and diversifying lifelong recreation programming in the 
Lawrence community.  
 
Sigurdson was nominated by her supervisor, Annette Deghand, 
Special Populations Supervisor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


